
Seminar on “sharing teaching experiences in the sustainable  

development course” 

 

On december 18, 2024, the faculty of public management – real estate successfully 

organized a seminar on “sharing teaching experiences in the sustainable 

development course” for all faculty members. 

Figure 1. M.A. Đỗ Gioan Hảo providing orientation for the seminar content 

 

The seminar featured active participation from lecturers who had taught the 

sustainable development course during the third semester of 2024. They shared 

teaching experiences, reflected on lessons learned, and proposed new solutions to 

enhance the quality of the course in the future. 

In addition, the seminar also attracted new faculty members from the department, 

who engaged in lively discussions and expressed interest in contributing to the 

teaching of the sustainable development course. 



Figure 2. M.A. Lê Minh Phương Mai sharing the advantages and challenges in teaching, as well 

as strategies for guiding first-year students in approaching the course 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 3. Dr. Nguyễn Thế Khang sharing the core content and methods for integrating key 

knowledge into lectures 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 4. M.PP. Nguyễn Thị Tố Nga sharing how to adapt the general lecture content into 

personalized teaching while ensuring consistency in course knowledge; and methods for 

involving students in the assessment process to ensure fairness and transparency 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 5. Dr. Nguyễn Thanh Nhã delivering the concluding remarks of the seminar 



 

 

 

Figure 6. Faculty members participating in the seminar posing for a 

commemorative photo 


